
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS 

 

 

SCHEDULED SYSTEM MAINTENANCE ON XBRL PORTAL  

ON SATURDAY 30 SEPTEMBER 2023 FROM 16:00 TO 22:00 

 

 

Please be advised of the scheduled system maintenance on the XBRL portal:  
 

START: Saturday 30 September 2023 – 16:00  
 
END:   Saturday 30 September 2023 – 22:00 

 
During this time, the XBRL portal for filing Annual Financial Statements will be unavailable due to 
the release of the 2023 taxonomy.  
 
CIPC apologizes for any inconvenience caused and trusts that you will find this in order.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
__________________ 

Mr. Phineas Mogale 

Chief Information Officer 

27 September 2023 
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